
 
 
                    Huron Sussex Residents Organization  

“Citizen politics, unlike party politics, does not seek to change government, but to improve it by watchfulness, oversight and advice.” 
   

           -  Ursula Franklin 

 
 
 
 
 
 
May 3, 2016 
 
Via email: clerk@toronto.ca 
 
 
To the Members of Toronto City Council: 
  
The Huron Sussex Residents Organization supports the exclusion of residents’ 
associations from any lobbyist legislation under consideration in item 2016.EX13.2. 
  
The HSRO joins other RO’s in requesting that Council not pursue any new initiatives 
that might treat community groups and non-profit organizations as lobbyists.  
  
Finally, we second the suggestion from the ARA that the City of Toronto adopt 
regulations, identifying lobbyists who must register with the Lobbyist Registrar, that 
are consistent with the “Lobbying Act” of Canada and the Ontario “Lobbyists 
Registration Act”. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
Andy Vice     David Worts 
Vice President    Political Liaison 
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